
 

If you have any questions or concerns please do not hesitate to speak to one of 

us. Thank you in advance for your co-operation and support, 

 

The  Foundation Stage Team 

Friday 27th November 2020 

 

Foundation Stage  

Weekly Newsletter 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Here are a few things to remember for next week... 

Please Remember… 

 

bring book bags Mondays and  

Fridays 

 

 

wear PE kit every Wednesday 

 

 

complete Maths Challenge books 

over the weekend and return on                

Monday 

 

 

Use Bug Club 

 

 

Upload Letters and Sounds  

activities on to Tapestry 

 

 

RSJ to wear Patch clothes on  

Mondays and RAS on Thursdays 

Letters and Sounds 

 

Please talk to your child about the 

letter sounds we will be learning 

next week.  With your child please 

search at home for objects for the 

following sounds and upload to 

Tapestry. 

 

 

 

 

 

Monday– z 

 

Tuesday– zz 

 

Wednesday– qu 

 

Thursday– sh 
 

A digraph is a sound that has two letters 

that makes one sound.  Have a chat with 

your child about how the digraph zz 

comes in the middle or at the end of 

words for  

example… buzz or fizzy. 

Jolly Jumper Day is Friday 

4th December, please see 

the main school newsletter 

for more details. 


